
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
April 1, 2019 

2:15 PM 
MINUTES 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

   
  Replace Springs and Cables to all Mixers, Chapter 94 Approved by DEP,   
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  

 
1. Sewer Separation Project (down to a punch list) 

  (Tentative Paving April 15th)   
  Scott gave an update on the progress of the punch list. They should be  
  very close to being finished. 
 
   2.  Round House Drive Update 
     On their work bench doing fine tuning.  
 
     3.  Upgrades at Pump Station #2 
   We received the quote for Phase III power from PPL $141,430.00. 
   Getting quotes for a Backup Generator to move forward with a panel change.  
 

  4.  Sewer Main along River (river too high to do anything) 
 
 
  5. Lower Hydraulic Loading (engineer study) 
  Bill Rudy stated they will have this line item complete for next month’s  
  meeting. 
 
  6. Envirep Preventive Maintenance Agreement ($2,180.00) 
  The committee approved to place this line item on the council agenda. 
 
  7. Envirep Replacement Parts and Installation ($2,981.78) 
  The committee approved to place this line item on the council agenda. 
  
 
 

Next Meeting Monday, May 6, 2019 
 


